Ninety-Fifth Annual B ET H L E H E M FAI R September 6, 7, & 8, 2019

384 Main Street, North
P. O. Box 488
Bethlehem, CT 06751

Phone: (203) 266-5350 email: office@bethlehemfair.com Fax: (203) 266-7795

Welcome! This year is the 95" Annual Bethlehem Fair.

The annual meeting of the Bethlehem Fair Society will be held on Saturday, March
2, 2019, at Memorial Hall, Main Street, Bethlehem. A pot luck supper starts at 6:00
PM followed by the annual business meeting.

The agenda for the meeting includes a review of the 2018 Fair and an election of
officers. There will be a discussion of plans for the 2019 Fair. The Fair Society is
seeking people that can get more involved in the Fair. This year we are looking
specifically for 2 cooks for the Refreshment Stand.

We encourage all superintendents and committee chairpersons to come to the annual
meeting and join the Bethlehem Fair Society. As a member of the Society, you can
participate in the elections of officers and vote on important changes that may be
presented. Also, as a member, you are eligible to become a Director which would
allow you to have input into the operation of the Fair and other associated business.

RSVP required by February 26, 2019. The Fair Society will provide ham, roast beef,
rolls, beverages, and cake for dessert. Those attending are asked to bring a side dish
to feed 6-8 people.

Dues may be paid for 2019 at the meeting. Dues are $5 per person. This will be the
95™ annual Fair this year. The 100™ annual Fair is approaching quickly and help is
needed to plan for this special year. Please attend the dinner and join the Bethlehem
Fair Society so you can have a say in the celebration ideas for the 100" Fair.

GPS address for the Memorial Hall is 10 The Green, Bethlehem, CT 06751.

For additional information or to make a reservation, please email the Fair at
office@bethlehemfair.com or call the Fair office at 203-266-5350. Please provide
your name, phone number, and number of people in your party for the reservation.




